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Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 
Whole School 
 
 
 

Rose Day: Tickets available to buy every   
AM + PM until 3rd July. Please bring any 
donations of soft toys, raffle prizes and 
bottles to ticket sellers. 
If you wish to volunteer your time for even 
just 30 minutes, please talk to the ticket 
sellers, thank you PTA 

Whole school for Rose Day: please can 
everyone provide a baked donation for 
the Rose Day café. Please bring your 
donation to the Willows at 9am on 
Thursday, thank you. 
 
 

Nursery Sound of the week is ‘u’ 
Rhyme of the Week is ‘The wind told the 
grasses’ 
During the hot weather we are making sure 
all the Caterpillars are drinking plenty of 
water and we are re-applying sun tan 
lotion after lunch for the 30 hour 
Caterpillars. 

For Rose Day Caterpillars just need to 
come in a pair of black/dark shorts or 
leggings. We would be grateful of £2 to 
cover the cost of the t shirt. 
Morning only Caterpillars need to be 
returned to school after lunch on Rose 
Day. 
Thank you 
 

Reception 
 
 
 

 We have ordered Rose Day t-shirts for all 
the Reception children and will embellish 
them next week. On Rose Day all 
Reception children should come in PE kit 
to school – trainers, white t-shirt and 
black/navy shorts. Please would you 
provide a named carrier bag for your 
child to put their white t-shirt in and so 
that they can go home in their Rose Day 
t-shirt. 
Thank you 

Year 1 
 
 
 

 Rabbits – Please bring in a plain white t-
shirt (e.g. PE t-shirt or polo shirt) for Rose 
Day by Monday 2nd June. Girls, please 
send black/grey shorts or leggings. Boys, 
can wear school shorts. Please can 
everyone wear black shoes/pumps on 
Rose Day which is 5th July. If you have a 
waistcoat/flat cap/neck tie, please send 
this also. Don’t buy anything specially, 
thank you! 
 
Squirrels – Pleas bring £2 for your Rose 
Day outfits by Monday 2nd July. Also, 
please provide black shorts or leggings in 
a named carrier bag by Weds 4th July. 
Many thanks 



Year 2 
 
 
 

  
 

Hedgehogs 
Bring Rose Day outfit in named bag. 
Boys: denim (blue) jeans or shorts and 
white t-shirt 
Girls: summer dress or skirt and top or 
shorts and top, any colour, bright and 
Summery. 
Thank you 
 
Foxes 
Rose Day outfit in a named bag 
Boys: denim jeans or shorts, white or 
black t-shirt 
Girls: skirt, shorts and top (not cropped!) 
 

Year 3 
 
 
 

Your children have all brought home a 
letter detailing their Rose Day outfits – 
please send these ASAP in a named bag. 
 
. 
 
  

PLEASE bring in water bottles and sun 
hats. 

Year 4 
 
 
 

Please bring in water bottles, sun hats and 
sun cream for the hot weather. 
 
This year’s Rose Day outfit is a green t-shirt 
and navy blue/black shorts please. 
 

Could these be brought in a clearly 
labelled bag, thank you 

Year 5 
 

 Please bring in Rose Day costumes by 
Tuesday 3rd July – each child will know 
what they need to bring. Please contact 
Mrs Barker or Mr Atkins if you need help 
finding items 

Year 6 
 
 
 

  



 

Rose Day 
Tickets available to buy every AM +PM till 
Tuesday 3rd July. Please bring any 
donations of soft toys, raffle prizes and 
bottles to ticket sellers. 
If you can volunteer your time for even just 
30 minutes please talk to the ticket sellers. 
 

Rose Day – afternoon café will be open 
during performance from 1.30pm selling 
drinks and snacks. 
 
Rose Day family fun evening from 5 pm 
till 8 pm, entry £1pp, under 5’s free, all 
welcome! 
 
Thank you to all who have volunteered! 

 


